
Thank you to generous CWB members Peter Stekel, Jennie Goldberg, 
Karyn King, and The Neyman Fund for raising this challenge!

Cascadingenerosi ty
Scholarship Match Challenge

The Cascade Warbirds Memorial Youth Scholarship 
program provides deserving Puget Sound area teenagers 
with an FAA private pilot ground school course and initial 
training flights.

From now through March 31, 2021, 
each dollar donated to our scholarship program 

will be matched, up to $1600, 
doubling the impact of every donation!

Since 2010, Cascade Warbirds and our flying school partners have provided a head start to 
lifelong careers and passions in aviation to nearly sixty deserving Puget Sound area teens.

Interested youth submit an application and essay describing their background and aviation 
goals. Recipients may apply for an additional grant which pays out as the student completes 
training milestones.

Help create tomorrow’s aviators and double your impact today. Support CWB’s mission to 
“inspire today’s young people to become the aviation pioneers of tomorrow.”

https://www.cascadewarbirds.org/youth


